
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Owls Nativity  
 
This year, Owl’s performed their own Nativity and they were amazing! Each child spoke 
their line beautifully and sang their hearts out. It was fantastic to see them on stage in 
their roles of the traditional Christmas Story.  
Parents, Grandparents and everyone in the school enthused about how brilliantly they 
performed. There were tears of laughter and pride as we watched them bravely take to 
the stage to show off their skills.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pipits & Skylarks Nativity  
 
This week has seen Year 1 and 2 perform four performances of their nativity play - The 
Inn-Spectors.  The children were amazing with both their acting and singing skills with 
special mentions to Roo, Isla, Katja, Toby and Elodee who all had solo singing roles, Millie 
and Stanley O who had very challenging acting to master and Lewis (our narrator who had 
the mammoth task of leading us through the whole story).  Thanks to all of the children 
and parents for their efforts, without whom this wouldn't have been possible.  
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Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 
 
It was another wonderful Christmas Dinner at Cubert School this week.  
A huge thank you to all the kitchen staff for their hard work, thank you to all the staff 
for waiting on the pupils and thank you to the pupils for their outstanding Christmas hats!  
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Monday 18th December—whole school cinema trip 
 
We are really excited about the cinema trip which is happening on Monday. 
The whole school are going to see Arthur Christmas in the morning and then will be back in 
time for lunch.  
Please pack a snack and drinks bottle for your child in their school bag. No glass drinks 
bottles, fizzy drinks or huge bags of sweets please and please remember we are a nut free 
school.   
 
 
 
Tuesday 19th December— Cubert church Christingle  
 
On the last day of term all children are walking to Cubert Church to take part in a 
Christingle workshop and service.   
This is part of our wider cultural curriculum and as we are limited for space will be 
children only on this occasion.   
 
 
 
Last day of term & first day back  
 
The last day of term is Tuesday 19th December and the first day back Thursday 4th 
January.  
 
We hope that you all have a lovely Christmas and New Year and we shall look forward to 
seeing you all in January.  
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

 
INSET DAYS 

Mon 4th Sept  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

Nut allergy can vary in severity. Children with a 
serious nut allergy don’t have to be in direct 

contact with nuts to have a reaction. 
 

Please check the labels on your child’s snacks and 
do not bring ANYTHING that contains nuts to 
school, including ‘Nutella’ type fillings in crepes, 

SCHOOL MEALS  -  ASPENS  
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR 
CHILD/REN’S MEALS BEFORE 9:00AM 

THANK YOU 
https://select.aspens-services.com/account/
index 

 
 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Noah C, Rosie, Ben, Elodie, Alfred, 
Lovedy, Mabel T, Finley G, Isabella  

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   
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